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WHAT’S ON  

TUESDAYS GYM  2pm 

WEDNESDAYS  Waminda Cafe 

THURSDAYS  Yoga 10:15am 

FRIDAYS  Lake Walk 10:15am 

 

 

 WEDNESDAY 24TH OCTOBER 

 Wodonga FLC Music 

 Performance 

 Multi purpose room  

Head to Head 

Students took the AOK Coffee Van to the Police Station to support the 

Head to Head fundraiser, which is raising funds for mental health of 

retired police officers suffering from PTSD. All funds made by students 

were donated to the retired police association.  Well done to all involved. 

 

Mitch is pictured presenting 

the donation ,  with the 

support of Crystal, Bri, Kaleb 

and Jess. 

 

 

 

Coffee van all set up, with 

students working hard. 

Come and Enjoy the 

Performance by  

Wodonga FLC Music Students. 

 

Where: Benalla FLC 

When: Wednesday, 

 24th October 

Followed by:   

a Drumming Jam  

& Pizza Lunch 

Tuesday  
November 6 
Melbourne Cup 

A normal school day  
with some horsey 

fun at  
Benalla FLC. 

Our holiday will be on  
Friday November 30,  

for the  
Wodonga Cup. 



 

Term 4 we are really 

pleased to have  

Cara  

at our school on 

alternate  

Mondays & 

Thursdays. 

 

Not much 
snow, but the 

smiles look 
like it was a 

fun day! 

 

 

Mt Buffalo 

Toboganning 

2018 

 



EXCURSIONS 

GYM at Primal — Tuesdays 2pm  -  3pm 

YOGA – Thursdays – 10:15 am – 11pm  

LAKE WALK – Fridays – 10:15 am – 11pm  

Please remember to wear comfortable clothing for these sessions.  

As part of our ongoing commitment to 
providing our students with every 
opportunity to reach their goals, we have 
been running  ‘Tradies in School’ sessions.  

This week we were happy to have a local 
plumber come in to talk to us about his 
business and to offer guidance to Kaleb, who 
is interested in a career as a gas fitter.  Thank 
you to Stuart Green Plumbing! 

Hot Drinks  

for students 

To cover the costs of Hot Milk Drinks, Benalla FLC is now 

proposing for students to pay $5.00 per term to cover one 

hot drink per day. 

Please give your 

$5.00 to Lynne, so 

she can add you to 

the list of paid up 

students. 

Benalla Show 
Congratulations to all students who entered items in the Benalla Show. There were a number of our 

entrants who came away with ribbons. 

Paige  2nd for Decorated Cup Cakes, 2nd 
for Plain Cup Cakes & 1st for Banana 
Cake 

Stephanie 1st and 2nd for Decorated Dolls 

Bri 1st and 2nd for Mosaics 

Serena 3rd, 4th & Highly commended for 
Art Work 

Tara 1st for Drawing 

Students  took the AOK coffee van 

and found themselves  to be very 

busy.  

As they  rotated their time at the 

coffee stall they also took advantage 

of seeing all the sights of the show, 

including trying their hand at wool 

judging.  Many were very taken by all 

the different dog breeds on show. 



 

Waminda House  

Benalla 
Waminda house is a community house which is in the country Victorian 

town of Benalla. The house is set especially for the community and not just the 

town residents but it is also available to everyone and that is why Waminda house is 

just so great in so many ways. 

 The house has many abilities and has private classes for anyone to take part in. The 

classes are most revolved around technology and is perfect for the older generation who 

may or may not have a good understanding about technology. That’s ok because this is 

what Waminda house is for, to help the community and everyone around it. 

Waminda house does more than that, it provides a fully functioning printer which is 

completely free to use if the use involves school or work.  

 Social things which can include printing a picture does have some kind of charge. 

 Food, tea and coffee is also available which is also free of charge. This is great for people 

who love enjoying a biscuit and coffee and they get to enjoy it without worrying about 

that extra cost and having to ask that painful question of “How much is this please?” 

The house also provides referrals and help with things such as: 

Finding a youth worker or maybe someone to help you if you are having some financial 

problems and also find a doctor and book an appointment for you if that is what you’re 

looking for. 

Waminda house can do so much more and these are some of things that this community 

house can do for you.  PH (03) 5762 4528 

By Amy-Summer 

  


